Sponsorship Letter example based on the Sponsor Letter Template:

 
From:

Sponsor Name:
Dr. John M. Doe
Director of Cardiovascular Center, University Hospital
Somewhere, MA 01915 US

Candidate Name:
Re: Nomination for Membership
Dr. Jane B. Smith
Cardiovascular Surgeon, University Hospital
Somewhere, MA 01915 US

Dear Membership Committee Members,

Relationship to Candidate:
I enthusiastically submit my nomination for membership for Dr. Jane M. Smith. I have known Dr. Smith personally and professionally for the last 15 years. Dr. Smith went to medical school at the prestigious Medical School. She did her residency at University Hospital and is now a cardiothoracic surgeon at the University Hospital where I also work.  We work together on an almost daily business.

Leadership:
Dr. Smith’s leadership abilities are well known throughout the hospital. There have been many times, when walking through the halls that I have witnessed Dr. Smith helping fellow Dr.’s, residents, and patients alike. She has attended the last 10 years of AATS Annual Meetings of which she spoke at 8 of them. She often brings 2 or 3 residents from the hospital with her. She is a member of the E.S.S. (Example Surgical Society) where she was nominated President for the year 2017 and since her term ended has been chair and member of various committees. 

Excellence in Patient Care:
Her patient care standards have set a precedent for the rest of us. Whether it is her ability to comfort the patient and their loved ones while discussing difficult procedures with them, or her brining the patient an extra warm blanket and checking in on each of them every night before she goes home to make sure they are doing well. Residents have seen her great examples and I see many of them mirroring her behavior.

Research and Innovation: 
Dr. Smith has written over 75 peer-reviewed articles, the majority of which she is first or second author. She has created several different procedures, one of which has changed the way we do heart transplants on infants that previously had a high mortality rate. Her research and innovation have changed problematic surgery outcomes and we look forward to what she will come up with next. 

Education: 
Dr. Smith is in constant pursuit of enhancing her medical knowledge and continuing her education and she also extends that to her peers and residents by inviting them to join or sharing the information with them. I have attended several continuing education courses with her as well as seminars and lectures. Her quest for learning to grow her knowledge base is infectious and inspiring to all those around her. 

Mentoring:
She takes what she learns and has even started a group with the 1st and 2nd year residents that meet once a month at her house, where she mentors them with the information she learns in her educational pursuits, they discuss hard to solve cases and have think-tank sessions to come up with new ways to handle problematic surgeries.

I believe Dr. Smith would be an outstanding addition to the AATS and help to elevate the membership, be very involved in committees, and usher in a more diverse member base by the doctors she will nominate and sponsor. 

If there is any further information that I can give to further show why Dr. Smith would be a great asset to the AATS, I am happy to do so.

Best Regards,

Dr. John M. Doe
Director of Cardiovascular Center, University Hospital
Somewhere, MA 01915 US

